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This Week at Wheatfield 

As the term comes to a close I wanted to say a massive thank you to everyone for your part in enabling the 

safe return of children to school. Whether you are a parent who put their trust in us, a staff member who 

went the extra mile for your class, a child who took the brave leap to get back into school – thank you. I 

hope that you have enjoyed the last four weeks and are now looking forward to a well-deserved break. 

Have a fantastic holiday and see you all on Monday 19th April.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Allotment Project 

You may have noticed that our allotments have been 

cleared having fallen into a state of disrepair. In the coming 

weeks the planters will be re-built from solid sleepers and 

there will be a number of seating areas constructed within 

the area. We want to breathe new life into this space and 

allow children to enjoy growing a range of plants and 

vegetables. The area will also serve as an additional ‘quiet 

space’ for KS2 children to use at break and lunch times. The 

Friends are supporting this project with any funds raised 

this year. As I mentioned last week, this has been a tougher 

task against the Covid backdrop and we are therefore 

inviting families to make donations to this project should 

they wish to.  

Donations can be made via The Friend’s JustGiving Page: https://www.justgiving.com/friendsofwheatfieldprimary 

Thank you, in advance, for your support.  

 

If your child tests positive for 

Covid over Easter 

A reminder of the arrangements 

(sent out last week) about what 

to do if your child tests positive 

over Easter. Please follow these 

instructions as the school 

systems will not be checked 

regularly. Here’s the email 

address as a link you can follow: 
 

ey-schoolscovidincidents@southglos.gov.uk 

Wheatfield Plus (breakfast and after school club) 

Our breakfast and after school clubs will be re-opening after Easter. Regular users have already been 

contacted about this. So far, bookings are very low and we are struggling to make the service financially 

viable. A small plea then – if you need this service in the future then please support it as soon as you can 

as we will be unable to run it as a loss making enterprise for too much longer. Thank you.  
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